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NOTICE 

Department of Commerce is organising a guest lecture on “Research Activities to build 

Academic Performance Indicator (API)” on 24/05/2025 by Prof (Dr.) Md. Kamalun Nabi. 

The lecture will commence at 11:00 AMonwards, and the venue will be the Seminar Hall 3
rd

 

Floor, BNLT (E-Block).Researchscholars and facultymembers fromall domains were invited to 

attend the lectures. 

 

 

 

 

Prof Adeel Maqbool 

Vice-Dean 

Faculty of Commerce 

 



 

 

 

Report of the Guest Lecture on “Research Activities to build Academic 

Performance Indicator (API)” organizedbyDepartmentofCommerce,Facultyof 

Commerce, Integral University on May 29,2025 

 

Department of Commerce, Faculty of Commerce,had organized a guest lecture 

“Research Activities to build Academic Performance Indicator (API)” onMay 29, 

2025in physical mode which was conducted by Prof (Dr.) Md. Kamalun Nabi 

Senior faculty Department of Social Sciences Jamia Milia Islamia,New Delhi.The 

session aimed to enhance the understanding of faculty and research scholars 

regarding the significance of research contributions in academic evaluations.The 

session provided valuable insights into how various research activities—such as 

publications, paper presentations, and funded projects—can be effectively aligned 



with API metrics, as per academic regulatory bodies.The expert speaker elaborated on 

strategies to improve research output, maintain academic rigor, and meet institutional 

benchmarks.The interactive session was well-received, fostering greater awareness of 

the role of structured research planning in academic career progression. 

Earlier, Inaugurating the lecture, Prof Adeel Maqbool, Vice-Dean, Faculty of 

Commerce said that the Faculty of Commerce had a strong commitment to nurturing 

and guiding research scholars by providing exceptional support and valuable insights 

to advance their research endeavours.Emphasising the department’s dedication to 

developing PhD scholars into leading researchers in the field of social sciences, he 

encouraged them to make full use of state-of-the-art research facilities available at the 

university.He assured that the department was determined to offer nothing less than 

the best to enhance both individual scholarly growth and the overall academic 

standards of the department. 

Dr. Farhina Sardar Khan, DQAC Coordinator, informed that the department is 

committed to supporting research scholars and helping them grow into successful 

researchers in the field of social sciences.He encouraged scholars to take full 

advantage of the advanced research facilities available at the university to strengthen 

their work.He also assured that the department would continue to do its best to 

improve and provide all the necessary resources for the overall development of its 

researchers. 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 


